
IMPORTANT BUS INFORMATION 
 

Grant County Families, 

               Due to our continued driver shortage, Friday, September 10, 2021 bus 104 will be 
impacted.  Bus 104 will not run on September 10, 2021.  No bus transportation will be available for bus 
104.  We recognize the hardship this creates for our families, currently, this is the best and only solution.  
Families will need to find transportation for your child to and from school on Friday, September 10, 
2021.  We are continuously working to ensure our students remain safe and receive district 
transportation as regularly as possible.  Thank you so much for your understanding as we maneuver this 
challenging situation.  

We remain hopeful that additional drivers will be trained and begin working.  If you know of 
someone interested in a four-hour schedule with full insurance and benefits starting at 
$15.97/hr.  Please connect them with our transportation office.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Grant County Schools Transportation Department 


